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July 3, 2013                     

 
Dear Jeff,  
 
We are well pleased with the beautiful new carillon.  Brian installed it well and 
was very helpful.  We appreciated his professional help and advice. 
  
The music now flows over the town and is well appreciated by the 
community. I understand there were 43 positive comments on twitter. 
  
We are still in the learning stage about how to fully utilize all of the features of 
the system. 
  
Thank you very much for your help. 
  
Sincerely 
  
  
Henry W. Lush 
Clerk of Session 


